
 

American Model United Nations Conference Preparation Newsletter. 30 October 2019. 

 

 

American Model United Nations 

Conference Preparation Newsletter 

 

30 October 2019 

 

 

Information about the Delegation Lottery 

Fees Increase for 2020 Lottery 

 

It’s never too early to think about 2020! On Monday 25 November AMUN’s Delegation Lottery will                

be held from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. in the Mayfair Room. It’s your chance to get the “best” or                    

“most interesting” countries for 2020. The annual lottery is the only way for you to try and nab your                   

favorite picks for next year, and the atmosphere of anticipation and excitement and disappointment              

is hard to beat. The Lottery fee for 2020 countries is $100.00. You can pay your 2020 Lottery Fee at                    

any point from now until Sunday, 24 November at 9:00 p.m., if you want to go ahead and register                   

for the lottery now, you can do so at ​https://www.amun.org/shop/​.  
 

Applying to Participate in the Lottery 

 

Lottery ​applications are due before 9:00 p.m. on Sunday, 24 November 2019. Applications must be               

turned in at the Executive Office (Ohio Room). The $100 deposit is required for each country                

requested, and this will be applied toward the school’s 2020 fees.  The deposit is non-refundable.  

 

How The Lottery Works 

 

All schools that enter the lottery will be randomly selected for first choice of country assignments.                

The school that is drawn to select first will automatically receive its first choice of one country                 

assignment. Each successive school will receive their first choice, unless it has already been              

assigned, in which case they will receive their second choice, and so on. Schools that register for                 

more than one delegation will be placed in the initial lottery for one delegation, and additional                

delegations will be assigned in subsequent rounds. 

 

More information regarding how the Lottery works can be found on our ​Lottery page​. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.amun.org/shop/
https://www.amun.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/EO060-Lottery-Application.pdf
https://www.amun.org/country-lottery/


Questions, Comments or Concerns? 

 

If you have any questions about this email, please contact us directly at ​mail@amun.org and we will                 

be happy to help. As always, if you are no longer the primary contact for your school’s model UN                   

club or class, please contact us at ​mail@amun.org with updated contact information or fill out our                

Change of Address/Contact​ form online. 

 

Good Luck on Your Preparations, 

 

 

Brianne E. Reeves Shannon L. Dunn 

2019 Secretary-General AMUN Executive Director 

 

 

Follow us on ​Facebook​ and ​Twitter​ for Conference updates and  

United Nations news and content.  
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